

March 11, 2013

Dr. Belle Wheelan
President
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
Commission on Colleges
1866 Southern Lane
Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

I am writing to inform you that Lanier Technical College plans to terminate its Banking and Finance diploma and AAS degree programs effective May 2013.

This action was approved by the Georgia Board of Technical and Adult Education at its August 2012 meeting.

There are no students enrolled in the program. Because of this, a formal teach out plan cannot be created.

If you have any questions, please contact our COC Liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson. She can be reached at 770.781.6950 or jtolleso@laniertech.edu.

Sincerely

Russell Vandiver

President, Lanier Technical College

cc: Dr. Steven Sheeley